
 
 
 
 
 
 

SINGING IS A BLESSING FOR ALL TO SHARE 

 
 

The end of summer is upon us - and although we enjoy the easing 

of our schedules, those of us in the STM Choir are always happy 

to come together to sing again! 

 

Rehearsals for both the Adult and Youth Choirs take place every  

Thursday – 5:30-6:30 for the Youth, 7:30 to 9:30 for Adults.   We 

are always looking for new singers in all voice parts.  If you like 

to sing – why not give us a try??  It doesn’t have to be a “forever” 
commitment – stop by and get acquainted - you are most 

welcome to join us! 

 

Youth Choir should be in 3rd Grade through High School.   For 

more information call EMILIA SAVARESE at 724-8820. 

 

Or complete the info below and drop in the collection basket or 

at the Rectory: 

 

NAME_________________________________Tel#________________________ 

 

GRADE(Youth)_____________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


